
Glenville State College Alumni Council 

November 10, 2018 

I. A quorum was established (see attached sign-in sheet). 

II. A motion to correct the minutes from the 9/22/2018 meeting was made by Robin Chaney 

and seconded by Bob Marshall, the motion passed. A motion to accept the corrected 



X. Old Business - A discussion regarding how to honor Deb Nagy took place. It was moved by 

Robin Chaney and seconded by Julie Yeargo to request donations in the amount of $45.00 

for her 45 years of service to GSC and that the donations be deposited in the Alumni House 

account to be used for the House. The motion carried.  

XI. New Business –  

a. March 2nd Winter Homecoming 

b. April 27th Alumni Day – Ralph Holder’s committee to be in charge. (I asked who was on 

the committee and was told “everyone knew who it was”. I checked back through the 

minutes  (from 1-27-18) and the only committee I could find with Ralph Holder as chair 

included the following people: Kyre-Ann Minney, Maureen Gildein, Debra Nagy, Doug 

Patterson, Bob Marshall, Dennis Carpenter, and Ralph Holder.) 

 

 


